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CAHP Release: Better integration and bug fixes 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

The CAHP Project Team is pleased to have successfully delivered integration enhancements as well as a number of bug fixes in the Casual Academic 

Hire and Pay (CAHP) system.  

 

What functionality has been released? 

This release delivers automatic transmission of further Personal Details for New Hires from CAHP to Aurion, eliminating manual administrative effort 

behind the scenes and removing human error. The release includes the following items: 

 

• Enhanced integration for New Hires, allowing identity, work rights and equity and diversity details to be automatically transferred without 
manual intervention. 

• A number of bug fixes, including: 
o Fix for an issue where pay details were not sent to Aurion if a staff member was assigned exactly 23 hours in a day 
o Fix for the green bars remaining on the screen on the Pay Schedule Approval page for some specific users 
o Fix for an issue where some users could not access the Pay Schedule Approval page. 

 

When will the functionality be available?  

The functionality is now live.  

 

How do I learn about the new functionality? 

The new functionality saves administrative effort behind the scenes and fixes some bugs. No changes will be visible in the system (other than the 

bugs no longer occurring).  

 

Do I need to do anything? 

No action is required. 

 

Next Steps 

The CAHP Project Team is now working to deliver the following items: 

• Replacing the MyAurion form with a new and improved timesheet feature in the CAHP system so that actual hours worked are entered into 
CAHP directly (due 4 January 2019). 

 

Other information 

Thank you for your ongoing support to the development of CAHP. If you have any questions about this release please contact us. 

• Email: CAHP_Support@uq.edu.au  

• Phone: (336) 54967 
 

The CAHP Project Team 

mailto:CAHP_Support@uq.edu.au


 

Please feel welcome to share this information with other staff. 

 

 

 


